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Dear Families, 
Last week we rotated our Wednesday rota-
tion groups, so now the older students are 
enjoying cooking with Julie, some of the 
younger students are getting messy with 
resilience activities with Bek and others 
were being 
creative with 
material. 
    
This Friday 
morning we 
will stream 
line our week-
ly Breakfast 
program, by 
holding it in 
the canteen 
with three 
students rostered on to help with the prep-
arations and three or four to stay on and 
clean up. Different students will hold this 
responsibility each week. Thanks again to 
Bek and Andrea for their help last week. 
 

Itôs great to see more and more parents pop-
ping in to school and helping with various ac-
tivities. This week weôve had Chantelle Par-
sons working hard in the Prep/1/2 room and 
Michelle Allen. If anyone would like to offer 
their time in any way at the school please 
speak to one of the staff, as weôd love to 
have you ! 

March 4th 2014 
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Wed 5th MarðSchool Council 
Fri. 7th Mar.-Lunch orders  
Mon. 10th Mar-Labour Day Holiday 
Wed. 5th Mar.-School Council elections 
4.30 in the Staff room. 
Active After School 3.15ï 4.15 pm 
Parents and Friends meeting : soon! 
Wed. 26th Mar-School photos  
Fri 28th MarðJSC Bike-a-thon 
 



Last Thursday afternoon, 5 fire-
men from New Zealand came to 
our school.  They came to thank 
us for making the cards we took 
to the Base Camp in Newmerel-
la.   Unfortunately they didnôt 
even know that we had made 

cupcakes for the fire fighters ï 
they had already been eat-
en!   The Firemen gave us all a 
badge from the New Zealand Ru-
ral Fire Authority.   
 
We were playing T-ball when they 
arrived so they joined in the game 
with us.  One of the firemen was 
born in Brazil but now lives in 
New Zealand.  He organised a 
game of soccer and we split into 
two teams.  The Captains were 
Blayne and Leslie.   

 
It was great that they came to visit 
us and we realised that our cards 
cheered them up.  All of our cards 
were displayed in the Mess Tent so 
every fire fighter could see them.   
From 
Lochie, Natalie, Blake, Shakira and 
Alex.   
 
Reading Raffle awards are also drawn 
from each group on Monday mornings. 
This week our raffle winners were: 

Lochie Tormey, Kaylee Cameron and 
Bryce Knight.  Itôs good to see so 
many students reading regularly. 
 
 Junior School Council have held 
their first fundraiser with a Casual 
Clothes Day last Friday, with a gold 
coin donation, to raise money for the 
School. They raised $42.95, 
thankyou! Then on Friday 28th 
March they will hold a ñRide for 
Zambiaò. This will involve a bicycle-
thon around our school track in that 
afternoon to raise funds for Clinton 
Bush and Michael Heynesô ride in Afri-
ca. (Students brought notes home 
about this yesterday) 
 
Have a wonderful long weekend. 
Cheers, 

Jo Dacy- Broome 

Principal    



 

Cotton Material Scraps wanted. 
Any cotton material scraps would 

be greatly appreciated by Jenny 

Sutton for our rotation groups art 

work. 
 
School Chaplain Required 
A Chaplain is required to be 
shared between Orbost North and 
Orbost PS to work approximately 
20 hrs per week.  Must hold ap-
propriate qualifications.  To begin 
Term 2, 22 April 2014.  Please 
email applications to  
orbost.north.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
 

School Council 

School Council will be held tomor-

row at 4.30 in the staffroom at 

school.  

School 

Council has 

a total of 7 

membersð

2 DEECD 

members, 4 

Parent members and 1 Communi-

ty member (a parent is able to fill 

the Community member position).  

Four members of School Council 

are completing their current terms 

this yearðTracy Sinclair, Christina 

Richards, Leah Cameron and Jen-

ni Jackson with Belinda Knight 

and Jodie Giove both having one 

more year to go.  Becoming a 

member of School Council is a 

great way to get involved in your 

childrenôs education so please give 

some consideration to coming along 

and becoming a School Council 

member. 

 

School Photos 

This year school photo day is 

Wednesday 26 March.  A poster of 

the photo package options available 

is displayed in the corridor at 

school. 

 

ORBOST JUNIOR NETBALL  

Attention: All girls and parents 

interested in being involved in 

2014  

SIGN ON: Wednesday 5 th  March  

between 4pm and 5pm at Lochiel 

Park netball Court.  

Junior Netball is targeted at girls 

in grades 4, 5, 6 and year 7.  

The first tournament for 2014 is 

in Bairnsdale on 30 th  March.  

For more information contact La-

rissa on 0427 611 381.  
  
 

 
 

 
 


